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April 30, 2018 

Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. Barcy McNeal 
Administration/Docketing 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio  43215-3793 

Re: Dominion Energy Ohio Chippewa Station Installation and  
Replacement Project, Case No. 18-113-GA-BLN 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

On February 23, 2018, the Ohio Power Siting Board (“OPSB”) Staff issued a 
Report of Investigation approving Dominion Energy Ohio’s (“DEO”) Letter of 
Notification subject to a number of conditions.  Within this set of conditions, 
Condition No. 3 requires DEO to provide a copy of any floodplain permit 
required for construction of this project, or a copy of correspondence with the 
floodplain administrator showing that no permit is required, to Staff. 

In compliance with Staff Report Condition No. 3, and as agreed to by DEO in 
its Supplement filed on February 27, 2018, attached is a copy of the Phase 1 
Floodplain Development Permit. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Sally W. Bloomfield 

Attachment 

Cc: Ashton Holderbaum (w/Attachment) 
Eric Morrison (w/Attachment) 









This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

4/30/2018 12:59:11 PM

in

Case No(s). 18-0113-GA-BLN

Summary: Correspondence of Dominion Energy Ohio in Compliance with Staff Report
Condition No. 3 electronically filed by Teresa  Orahood on behalf of Sally W. Bloomfield


